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VTP/ELB/PS/Year 4/Tudor Days                             28th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
The Year 4 classes are having two Tudor enrichment days on the following days:  
 

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July 2021 
 
We will be designing and making our own Tudor Rose place mats, creating our own Tudor crowns and having a Tudor 
banquet in our classrooms. We also have a surprise guest arriving on Friday!  
 
The children can come into school on Friday 9th July dressed as a Tudor.  
 
This does not need to be a full costume that has been bought, it can be handmade from an old pair of school 
trousers and ripped shirt to look like a Tudor peasant.  The children can wear their own shoes but they will need to 
be suitable and safe to wear to school and have a strap at the back.  
 
We love seeing homemade costumes so get creative!   
 
Also on Friday 9th July we will be having a Tudor Banquet in the classrooms. If your child is having a school dinner, 
this will be brought to the classroom for this day.  If they are packed lunch they will also be eating in the classroom. If 
you would like, you can try and make the lunch ‘Tudor inspired’ with chunks of bread and cheese, ginger cake, jelly 
or even a chicken leg! However, there is no requirement to do this if your child does not want to. 
 
Apart from their usual book bag, water bottle and packed lunch (if they have one) the children do not need to bring 
anything else into school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
The Year 4 Team  
 


